
St. Maurice Catholic Church 
202 East Jackson St. / P.O. Box 206 

Brewton, AL    36427-0206 

                     Rectory:             251-867-5189 

                     Pastor:   Rev. Patrick J. Madden 

                     Fr. Pat’s cell # 251-769-3324 
                     pshamrock72011@gmail.com                                                       

                     Deacon Stephen Tidwell 

Sacrament of Reconciliation: 
Sat. 5-5:30 PM and anytime by appointment 
BAPTISM: Please contact pastor when you anticipate a baptism in the near future. 
WEDDINGS: Please contact pastor/ or deacon at least 6 months prior to the anticipated date 
and meet with him for preparation. 
ILLNESS: Please contact the Rectory & leave a message, or call Fr. Pat’s cell number, when a 
parishioner is ill or in the hospital. 

 
PARISH COUNCIL MEMBERS                                      Finance Committee 

 Kelly Davis – Communications 251-363-9362                    Ann Peach -  251-363-3313 
 Allison Nalty – Social                         251-363-3036                    Johnny Allan -  251-538-1126 
 Deacon Steve Tidwell                251-369-3157 

 Wiley Downing – Finance                251-362-0166  

 Trish Noble – Youth  251-564-4404 
   

 

Daily Mass questions? If you are interested in attending a daily Mass 
occasionally weekly maybe at 11:30am twice a week, please let Fr. Pat 
know. 
 

          WEEKEND MASSES:  Saturday, 6:00 PM; Sunday, 8:30 AM 
Hispanic Mass – Last Sunday of the Month 

 

JUNE 6
TH

 8:30 AM MASS – DEACON STEVE TIDWELL PREACHING 

JUNE 13
TH

 8:30AM MASS  

JUNE 20
TH

 8:30AM MASS- FR. MILSTED IS CELEBRATING MASS 

JUNE 27
TH

 8:30AM MASS, GOING AWAY PARTY –GRIFFIN’S, 11AM SPANISH MASS 

 

 

MOST HOLY BODY AND BLOOD OF CHRIST               

SUNDAY – JUNE 6, 2021 
 
COLLECTION RESULTS: MAY 30 - $1,496.00 , GENERATIONS 

OF FAITH - PARISH DISTRIBUTION $855.00                     

WE have a parish website:  
www.saintmauricebrewton.org log on and watch us grow.  
 

         . Robin and Chris Griffin will be moving to 
North Carolina in July, a going away party will be 
held on Sunday June 27 after the 8:30am Mass. 
 

. Our Parish Religious Education has started back up for 

First Communion and Confirmation students. In the fall 
we will start all classes, we need 3 new teachers: 4, 5, 6 
grades; 7&8 grade and High School teacher. See Fr. Pat 
 

. Following Archbishop Rodi’s decision all COVID 

restrictions have been canceled as of May 29
th
, 

2021. 
 

. Our parish finance committee is gathering the 

amounts of Insurance payout and remaining costs 
to our Church, presented in a few weeks to the 
Parish Council and parishioners. 
 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
       
 
 
 
 
  
 
           
 
 
 
 
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                               
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 

 
 
 

 
                                                   
           
 

 
       
 
 

 
           

 
 
    

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 


